AT A

IFoster I'amily Agency
Be a blessing to a child...

January 28, 2015

Asian/Pacific State Employees Association
Adam See/Central Valley Chapter

Dear Adam See,
Thank you so much for your donation of $1,000.00. Our tax ID number 01-0646506.

Angels of Grace works under a simple and true saying: "Be a blessing to a child". Over the
years this principle has opened the hearts of all the people that are involved in our mission.
Our agency provides a place of refuge and healing for these children. A place where they
can receive the nurturing, and care that they need from professional social workers and
trained foster parents. Every day they are able to draw strength from the human warmth
and affection that has frequently been denied to them.

Our mission is not possible but for the assistance of our generous donors. Our services go
beyond the expected under general grant guidelines, for we believe in excellence. Hence,
your support is vital and needed. We appreciate your support and wish to express our
sincere gratitude to you for making the world a better place for abused and neglected
children, and for being a blessing in their lives. May God bless your organization , Central
Valley Chapter, abundantly until it is overflowing.

From our Hearts to Yours,

Lisa Casarez, MSW / CEO
Angels of Grace Foster Family Agency

1095 N. Van Ness Ave Fresno, CA 93728
Office: (559) 268-0000 * Fax: (559) 268-7728 * Email: angelsofgrace0000@yahoo.com
Website: www.angelsofgrace.com




